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We follow the Letters and Sounds programme.

This is a synthetic phonics framework that was published by the 

Department for Education.

It sets out a suggested programme of teaching children the 

sounds of the letters of the alphabet in order to segment and 

blend.

These are the necessary skills required to decode words to read 

and write.

Letters and Sounds starts in Phase One which begins in 

Foundation Stage and progresses through Key Stage 1 until all 

phases are complete.

What is 

phonics?















Children are taught high-

frequency words, including tricky 

words...

is it in at and

to the no go I 

he she

… as an example.

These are in your packs.





Reading 

•   Shared reading sessions take place daily 

with the children.  We share a text and the 

children are encouraged to answer questions 

to develop their knowledge of books and what 

they have heard.

•   1-1 reading takes place weekly with an adult 

in the class.  The adults read with the children 

and give them the opportunity to select a new 

library book and reading book to read at home.  



Reading 

• Buster’s Book Club is every Wednesday 

night. Children are encouraged to read for 

10-15 minutes and then have their book 

mark signed.

• Reading assessments take place every 2 

terms. This allows teachers to move 

children up in their reading book colours.

• As part of the Home-School agreement, 

children need to read at home with an adult 

3 times a week to develop and consolidate 

their skills.



Reading 

• Story Club takes place on a Thursday after 

school in the KS1 library.

• Reading certificates given out for reaching 

milestones with reading e.g. 10 books, 25 

books, 50 books etc. These are celebrated 

in the classroom and during assembly. 




